
Senate Reference No. 18-25 

 

Question Time 

 

The week before Fall Break VC Drummond announced there would be a big change in the way 

that academic advising would be handled on this campus. The proposal that was made public, 

among many other things, aimed to remove faculty from direct student advising until the 

students were “developmentally ready to benefit from that relationship” i.e. relationship with 

faculty in their major). The response to the initial wave of opposition was to depict those 

criticizing this “well-considered” proposal as just trying to defend their “silos.”  No public 

announcements about the fate of this proposal have been made since October 12. What is the 

current status of the advising restructuring plan?   
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